Date: 23.05.2019

To,

Mr. Pranay Adhikari
Assistant Manager
Suriveillance

BSE Limited

Scrip Code: 532290

Subject: Clarification on increase in price

Dear Sir,

With reference to the above captioned subject and your email dated 23 May, 2019, it is hereby
clarified that the Company doesn’t hold any information/ announcement (including impending
announcement) which may have bearing on the price/ volume behavior in the Scrip of BLB Limited.
Further, Company has intimated to the Exchanges all the events, information etc that have a bearing
on the operation/ performance of the Company which include all price sensitive information as per
Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015.

This is for your information and record.

Thanks & Regards,
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